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Foreign entrepreneurs can soon apply to stay in the United States under a federal rule aimed at smoothing
their path to grow their companies in the United States. On December 14th, the U.S. Citizenship and
Immigration Services (USCIS) announced that it is taking steps to implement the International Entrepreneur
Rule (IER), in accordance with the ruling issued on December 1, 2017 by the U.S. District Court for the District
of Columbia in National Venture Capital Association v. Duke.
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